

April 21, 2011

Mr. Jeff Hall Principal J. Hall Homes PO Box 1334 Spotsylvania, Virginia 22553

Dear Mr. Hall,

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations to J. Hall Homes for being awarded the Most Energy Efficient Project of the Year by EarthCraft Virginia.

You should take great pride upon receiving this award. This recognition serves as a tribute to your exemplary leadership in energy efficiency. You have embraced sustainable building standards and pursued best-practices to achieve quality certified green-building projects.

On this important occasion, I am very pleased to join with your family, friends and community in saluting your accomplishments and wishing you the very best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

MARK R. WARNER United States Senator

& R Womes